http://www.stolen

A

STOLEN BOATS CANADA

(Non Profit - Public Service)

PROTECTING YOUR PROPERTY

The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is investigating a series of thefts from marinas in the False Creek area. Since
July, there have been four (4) auxiliary engines reported stolen. Numerous fuel containers, safety gear and other
property have also been stolen. It is believed other thefts have occurred and police are encouraging boat owners to
check on their property and report any thefts or attempted thefts to the Vancouver Police at (604)717-3321.

Stolen Boats Canada recommends marking your property with your driver’s license number in permanent ink. Prefix
it with your Province, BCDL #1234567, ABDL#1234567 etc. Unlike your Social Insurance Number, police can
access your driver’s license information and contact you to check on the status of “found” engines or other property.
In conjunction with marking your property, use locks and cables to further deter thieves from stealing your property.
Remember to record serial numbers and take photos of your property. Below are some examples, mark your
property in the location of your choice.
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